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April 16, 2002 
 

Via E-Mail, Facsimile 
and U.S. Mail 

 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket Nos. UT-003022 and UT-003040 – QPAP 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Qwest is writing to request a change in the "compliance filing" requirement.  Currently, Qwest is 
scheduled to file an SGAT on April 19 that complies with the Workshop 3 and 4 order on 
reconsideration, and the QPAP final order.  Qwest would like to postpone the QPAP compliance 
filing until after the order on reconsideration of those issues.  Qwest filed its petition for 
reconsideration on April 15, 2002, and asked for reconsideration of a number of issues.  Under the 
circumstances, it seems more efficient to await the decision on reconsideration before making a 
compliance filing.  Qwest proposes that a schedule for that filing could be established in the order on 
reconsideration, and the compliance issues addressed at the next available hearings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
cc: Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 
 


